
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF MANGUM 

June 9, 2020 

 

The City of Mangum will be conducting a public hearing on June 11, 2019, at 

5:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held via Videoconference in accordance 

with the State of Oklahoma Statutes. 

 

In Accordance with Oklahoma State Statutes during the Declared Emergency for 

the COVID-19 outbreak, all public meetings for the City of Mangum will be held 

via Videoconference.  For the public hearing the public is invited to join the 

meeting by joining online at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85929821219  the 

Meeting ID is 895-2982-1219.  Please note that microphones will be muted until 

comments are allowed. To add comment please follow the following 

instructions in the ZOOM app: 

 

How to raise your hand in Zoom 

1. During a meeting, click on the icon labeled "Participants" at the bottom 

center of your PC or Mac screen.  

 

2. At the bottom of the window on the right side of the screen, click the button 

labeled "Raise Hand." 

 

3. You may speak when the host unmutes you. We ask that you please keep 

your comments/questions brief and in good taste.   

 

The public may also view the meeting remotely on the City of Mangum’s 

webpage (www.cityofmangum.com/Stream.html) or on the City’s Youtube 

Channel (search Youtube for “City of Mangum”). 
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ORDER OF BUSINESS 

1. PUBLIC HEARING. 

The City will hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed Fiscal Year 2020 budget. 

Summary of revenues and expenditures by department. 

Comments from Audience. 

  

2.  CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Duly filed and posted this 2nd day of June, 2020 at 1:00 p.m., at City Hall Building 

201 N. Oklahoma Ave. and City Hall Annex 131 N. Oklahoma Ave, Mangum, 

Oklahoma. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Billie Chilson, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


